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Dear Parents, 
 
Years 1 and 2 Rapid Fire Cricket Club will run from Friday 1st March to Friday 22nd March inclusive. All 
children in Y1-2 are welcome regardless of ability; however, we only have 22 spaces available. If your 
child wishes to attend, they must bring in their slip and hand it to Mr Hume as places will be allocated on 
a first come, first served basis. We will communicate with you if your child is in the club; if you do not 
hear from us, please assume they are NOT able to come. If this is the case, we will put the children on a 
waiting list.  
 
Children must wear appropriate clothing including trainers and running attire (PE kits can be worn). The 
children are able to bring a snack with them before the club starts.  
 
The sessions start promptly at 3:30pm and end at 4:30pm. Please collect your child from the main 
entrance at Banner Farm Road. 
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to Mr Hume. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Hume 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Y1-2 Rapid Fire Cricket Club 
My child __________________________________ in class _____________________________________ 
would like to join the Y1-2 Rapid Fire Cricket Club on Fridays after school. 
 

Signed: _______________________________________  

Name: __________________________________  


